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2023 Open Evening 

The club’s open evening took place in early September as usual.  

Thank you to all of those demonstrating, organising and helping on the 
evening, events like this could not take place without your help. 

I was away on holiday but Jan took some photos for posterity – and what 
a fantastic array of pieces to illustrate the level of skill, experience and 
creativity within the club. 
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Treasurer’s request regarding payments  
Most members are paying by card each week and less cash is available 
for change, Andy has asked that those preferring to pay by cash please 
bring the exact amount – usually £6. Thanks in advance. 

 
Forthcoming Meetings 

The club depends upon members volunteering to do demonstrations. 
Please let Dave know what you can do for the club. 

 

Meetings normally are on the first Thursday in the month except when 
there are elections. Meetings start at 7pm. 

 

Subject Demonstrator Date 

Pole Lathe turning (tbc)  5th October 

Back to basics  Roger Gilbert 2nd November 

Christmas items  7th December 

Segmented Turning TBD TBD 

   

 

 

Committee 

Chairman Dave Simms david.simms26@outlook.com 

Vice-Chairman vacant  

Secretary Steve Jennings 
01295 812147 
stevejennings070@btinternet.com 

Membership Sec.  Paul Liggins  paul.liggins@ntlworld.com  

Demo Organiser vacant  

Treasurer Andy Smith 
01789 612649 / 07865 938850 
andrewsmith1125@outlook.com 

Editor Mike Widmer  m.widmer@btinternet.com  
 

 

If you have any requests or ideas for future meetings, 
please mention it to Dave Simms. 
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